
           Livonia Public Schools 
Operations 

 
 
 
Date: September 16, 2020 

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent  

From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 

Re:   Approval of School Meal Program Vendor 

 
I would like to request adding an agenda item to the Monday, September 21, 
2020 Committee of the Whole meeting to discuss the approval of Van Eerden 
Foodservice as the District’s meal program distributor to provide food and non-
food supplies for the 2020-21 school year in the amount of $1,250,000.00 from 
the Food Service Fund. 

Van Eerden Foodservice is the local distributor for the MOR Cooperative, which 
has been awarded both the distribution bid and the manufacturer direct food and 
supply bid by Wayne County RESA and approved by the Michigan Department of 
Education (MDE). This satisfies the Board’s bid requirement.   

Please let me know if there are any questions. Thank you.  

 

PF/ko 

Attachment 

c: Board of Education 

 


